Brent Moore

From: Greg Meeter <gmeeter@confluentdev.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 9:53 AM

To: Brent Moore

Cc: Jeff Likes; Mitchell Menashe

Subject: [External] CUP17-00082 - 1806 W State Street
Brent,

We are formally withdrawing our application for the proposed coffee café with drive-through at 1806 State Street.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you for your time.

Greg Meeter, AICP

Director of Real Estate Entitlements
GMeeter@confluentdev.com

2240 Blake St. Suite 200 | Denver, CO 80205
d (720) 257-6058 | 0 (303) 573-6500 | ¢ (303) 919-4282
www.ConfluentDev.com
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